
 

 

    

             

             

  

     
 

      

         

              

     

         

            

        

            

       

  

          

           

           

             

           

            

       

         

   

 

               

THE VILLAGE SURGERY 

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING 

MONDAY 29th JULY 2019 

Attended by: Eric Shone, Leo Clare, David Rowe, Sylvia and Graham Davis, Albert and Sheila Bonehill, 

Jacquie Evans, Gerry Grant, Mrs Madeleine Law, 2 guests from WMC, Dr Waheed Abbasi, Chris 

Payne (PM) 

Apologies: Victor Duraiswamy, Paul Swinhoe 

• Guest Speaker: David Scott from Diabetes UK 

• Minutes of last meeting read, discussed and agreed. 

• Leo asked if the group still wanted Vicki Warren to give a talk regarding Home First scheme. 

Chris to send email to Vicki. 

• David asked Leo about a cardiology talk previously mentioned. Leo said she would contact 

Dot Morgan-Smith, Cardiology Nurse Specialist and invite her to a future meeting. 

• Chris introduced two newly commissioned schemes: 1) Alzheimers Society, Chris has 

received an email from Lisa Farooq, Dementia Advisor and will invite her to talk at a future 

meeting. 2) Carer’s Hub. Posters and leaflets available 

• AOB: 

• Leo informed the group about the last Locality meeting she attended, which was poorly 

attended. Information regarding the Primary Care Network (PCN) was given and Leo is going 

to ask Dr Omar Hussain (Central locality PCN Clinical Director) to give a talk to the group. 

Leo asked if it was ok to invite “outsiders” to meetings, practice agreed it was ok. 

• Leo asked about Revival which helps patients gain access to social and activity groups. Chris 

mentioned this was brought up at a previous meeting (20/5/19). Information poster to be 

put up and further information in PPG folder on reception. 

• Gerry is involved with the telephone service Linkline which supports people in the 

community with regular telephone calls. 

Next meeting – Monday 30th September 2019 at 6pm – apologies from Chris Payne and David Rowe 


